COORDINATING INSTRUCTION WITH THE 

REGULAR EDUCATION TEACHER

All students must have a regular education teacher as part of their IEP Committee.   All regular education teachers that teach the student must be consulted and updated before the IEP meeting.  Consultation must be documented in the General Student Information section (and other sections when applicable) of the IEP.  Their comments and suggestions must be addressed by the committee.

It is the responsibility of the special education teacher to coordinate the instructional program with the regular education teachers.  Each teacher that a student sees must be consulted and notified. Do not assume that no contact needs to be made because the student’s grade is acceptable or the class is P.E or an elective.  Contact with regular teachers must be documented. One suggestion is to have a designated day that information is exchanged and documented every week.  Information can also be shared at grade level/department meetings. Be prepared to show proof of coordination such as Coordination Forms, Lesson Plans from regular education teachers, etc.
All regular education teachers, ancillary personnel and any other certificated or licensed personnel that implement the IEP must have access to the IEP and must be aware of the accommodations that are listed on the IEP.  In addition, if applicable, they must be aware and inserviced on behavior plans, health plans and shared goals and objectives on the IEP.
The special education teacher must document that this information has been provided to the responsible parties.
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